
 
 

Finance Committee Meeting Minutes 
May 9, 2016 

6:00 PM – 7:15 PM 
 
 

Present:  Mark Bolander, Alice Addis, Robert Reisner, Melissa Brooks, Larry Brooks, David Brown 
& Steve Rubsam 
 
 

• Recommended .50 per hour raise for department heads and .40 per hour raise for part-
time employees retroactive to May 1, 2016. Part-time clerk salary in the City Clerk’s Office 
will remain at $13.30 per hour. 

• Non-union part-time police officer salary was tabled pending more discussion on a 
training cost reverter clause. 

• Accepting credit/debit card payments was tabled pending review of different options 
available to process the collections. 

• Reviewed bids for City Hall security renovation. 
• Other Finance Committee related item – A building permit will be required for sidewalk 

program applications to ensure ADA compliance. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:15 PM 
 
 
Steve Rubsam 
Finance Committee Chairman 
     


